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Dear Parents, 

                              Following the successful Friends of St. Joseph’s Meeting on 

Wednesday November 23rd the following arrangements have been made.  

The FOSJ are going to create goodie bags for all pupils for Pantomime visit.  

This will mean nobody will need to bring anything in from home to take on the day 

and ensures all will have an equal amount. To create the goodie bags there will be a 

non-school uniform day on Monday 5th December could ; 

 All children in the infants bring in a multipack of mini bags packed biscuits OR a 

£1 donation 

 Children in the juniors to bring in a multipack of small individual packed sweets 

OR a £1 donation.  

. 

 

FOSJ Volunteers will come into school on Thursday 8th December to pack the bags 

with the support of pupils.  

Children with allergies/ dietary requirement  will also have  appropriate treats. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs. Juliet Stack Head teacher 

Pontardawe Road 

Clydach 

Swansea 

SA6 5NX 
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